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To: Jose Reynato Morente <jrmmorente@gmail.com>, "Maria Lourdes Q. Moreno" <mgmoreno@yahoo.com>,
mgmoreno@gmail.com, buenafe rioflorido <buenafe_rioflorido@emb.gov.ph>, dangoodwin_borja@emb.gov.ph, pablito
estorque <pablito_estorque@emb.gov.ph>, pabest70@yahoo.com, DENR FMB Official <fmb@denr.gov.ph>,
forestsection2016@gmail.com, bmb@bmb.gov.ph, DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>,
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junico udal <junico_udal@emb.gov.ph>, willsoneray@gmail.com

B 1st EIS Draft_Sheridan.pdf
Dear Sir/Maam,

Greetings!

The Jeco Development Corporation has submitted their Environmental Performance Report and Management Plan
(EPRMP) for their above-mentioned proposed expansion project. In line with this and in accordance with the DENR
Memorandum Order 2023-01, the EMB MIMAROPA would like to invite you to attend the Technical Review on 14
August 2023, (Monday), 9:00 AM at the Office of the Regional Director, 6th-floor DENR by the Bay Bldg., Roxas Blvd.,
Ermita, Manila. If physical attendance to the Technical Review is not feasible, the meeting may be accessed virtually via
Microsoft Teams through the link: https://tinyurl.com/SheridanTR.

Attached herewith are the projects EPRMP and its annexes, the Technical Scoping Checklist, for your review and
reference. Kindly input your comments in the attached Pro-forma for the Environmental Impact Assessment Review
Committee (EIARC) Additional Information (Al) Request and send it to the email address: eia.embr4db@gmail.com on or
before the scheduled Technical Review.

Thank you for your cooperation and continued support of the EIA system

Protect the environment....Protect life.

Kindly acknowledge receipt of this letter/email.

é REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES

—--'— ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT BUREAU

REGI ONAL FFICE NO. 4B MIMAR OPA
ENVIRLONMENTAL IMPACT ASSESSMENT SECTION
6TH FLOOR. 1515 DENR. BY THE BAY BLDG, RCXAS BOULEVARD, ERMITA, MANILA

FT FFA™ AN0-506(

***NOTE: This message contains confidential information and is intended ONLY for the individual/s so named and identified herein. If you
are not the named addressee you should not publish, distribute or copy this e-mail, and you should not take any action therefrom. Notify
the sender by e-mail if you accidentally received this e-mail and delete this e-mail from your system.
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